

## Chapeau & District Lions Club

PO. Box 189 Chapeau, Quebec JOX 1M0

July 20, 2018,

Dear Sponsor,

On behalf of The Chapeau & District Lions Club we wish to express our sincere appreciation for the donation you provided to our "PICKEREL AND BASS TOURNAMENT" held on July 14, 2018. It was a financial success due in part to our major sponsors generous donations and the 122 fishermen who competed this year.

Your Company name was shown on our Sponsor board the day of our tournament and also on posters of the event.

Our Club was founded in 1985, we have 28 members at present. We are involved in supporting local non-profit organizations such as Harrington Community Center, the Upper Pontiac Sports Complex, the Chapeau Recreation Association and Résidence Meilleur, a senior residence for the Upper Pontiac. We also support CHEO, bursaries to local high schools etc.

We enclose a receipt of your contribution.

Your support is much appreciated, thank you.

David Brisard, President

Albert Collin, Treasurer